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Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

This is a reminder that the boys attending the Normandy Trip will need to be at the Millstream coach park at 4.45 am 

on Monday for prompt departure at 5am. Also, as it is forecasted to be very hot could they remember to pack sun 

hat, sun cream and a water bottle. We will put a message on BWS twitter trips if our arrival back to Salisbury should 

be delayed. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Telford 

 


